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Attention:

There will a sign-up sheet for the fundraiser
bake sale next meeting. If you want to sign
up to bring a dozen cookies or something,
then put your name on the sheet and tell
what you’re gone to bring. (It doesn’t half to
be just cookies.)

Mega service

We have passed the following community
service ideas: Fair garden all year, pioneer
day  June 27th, and Columbus worship center
???? (13-up).

4-H camp

For those of you who plan to go to 4-H
camp it is coming up on Friday, July 23-27th.
The cost is 135.00 a camper. Call the 4-H
office for more details.

The barn dance

We have Mrs. Hagerty confirmed for June
18th and Christ the King confirmed for that

date too. Just a reminder:  please be
collecting new items, and business
donations for the auction.  Everyone can be
helping out with that part of the planning for
the dance.  Simply bring in new, unused, or

very gently used items that you might have
laying around.  Or see if any business want
to donate anything.

Attention officers       !

Don’t forget the officers meeting this
Thursday. It will be at the Maxeys and the
time will be 1:30 p.m. Mark it on your
calendars!

Congratulations senior
members!!

Congratulating Jason M. and Rachel G. as
new 4-H ambassadors for the year.

Also, Timothy H. was chosen for a year
term on the Ohio Teen Council  which
makes suggestions for curriculum and
program changes.

He also won an award that is a two-year
position on the Ohio State Fair Junior Fair
Board.  He was one of two 4-H'ers chosen
this year from the whole state. He feels
really blessed to have received these awards
in addition to being voted Delaware
County's Junior Fair Board President for this
year.
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On May 15 there will be a “Ready Let’s
Sew” clinic at the extension office.  It’s
from 9:00 – 12:00.  You will be learning
some of the basics about sewing and
completing tasks from your project book.  If
you need information call the extension
office at (740)833-2030.

Cloverbud corner

Cloverbuds took a field trip at the April
Meeting to W.A.R.M. With us we took
some moms (to drive) and over 200 cans of
food that we had collected from our
Jumping-Jack-athon! They were so surprised
and so were we! It was interesting to see
how they sorted and stacked the food and to
learn how they really follow Jesus'
command to feed the poor. Thanks to the
moms that chaperoned and drove.

In May, Mrs. Kneice will be teaching us
about the disabilities and the abilities of the
blind, deaf, and handicapped. We'll get to
learn and try many different things,
especially how they are more "like" us than
"unlike" us - we don't have to be afraid of
them!


